
FRIDAY 26TH NOVEMBER 2021 

GORDONBROCK WEEKLY 

Dear Parents/Carers and Children, 
Another week of the Autumn term has whizzed by and we are fast 

approaching December. 

This week has once again seen a real sense of purpose right the way 

across the school. 

Our Year 5 children finished their two week Intensive Swimming Course with a Safety lesson 

today. All of the children have thoroughly enjoyed this experience and being able to develop 

this life skill. Iõm sure theyõll be exhausted this weekend (or maybe not). The children in Year 4 

are excited about starting their Intensive Swimming Course on Monday. 

On Wednesday, we marked òNo Pens Day!ó and the children had great fun taking part in 

activities set up by Miss Crosbie. Here are some pictures from the day, more information to 

follow next week. 

Please can we remind everyone that the weather has become quite cold and that 

it is especially important to come to school with appropriate outdoor wear. 

Early next week look out for a letter about Spring Term clubs and Save the 

Children Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 15th 

December. 

Have a wonderful weekend! 
Mrs Wright 
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As per the letter emailed this week, the School Health Service Immunisation team will be at Gordonbrock on 
Tuesday 7th December to administer the flu vaccine to children in Reception to Year 6. 

Please use the secure on-line link to register consent for your child to be vaccinated at school http://qlink.uk/
li8/100684 

A video on how the eConsent portal works is available by clicking on the following link:  https://vimeo.com/
showcase/7321177 

Together by wearing our spots and raising £1057.50  

we have helped to change lives of children and young people that need help the most.  

If you have not donated to Children in Need yet please use  

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=3777  

this link will be available until Friday 3rd December 2021. 

P 
lease can we remind everyone that although Amyruth Road is part of the 
School Street Scheme, vehicles that belong to residents of the road or vehicles 
that are exempt from the scheme can still be driven during the scheme times. 
Therefore it is extremely important to exercise caution when crossing the 

road. For older children that arrive and leave school unaccompanied can we please 
ask Parents/Carers to  discuss the dangers of not crossing safely and general road 
safety especially at this time when the days are shorter.  
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